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26th June 2018 
 
 
 

Ministry of Education to Zone North East Valley Normal School 
 
 

The establishment of a zone for North East Valley Normal School is imminent. 

 

The school roll has been growing steadily in recent years and the Ministry approached 

the Board of Trustees some time ago to discuss putting a zone in place. 

 

It is likely the roll will be capped at around 300 pupils.  The zone will probably start at 

the Gardens corner, which is the entrance to North East Valley, extending to Upper 

Junction and be bounded by the natural cut-off points up the sides of the Valley. 

 

Zoning guarantees enrolment for those families who live within the zone. 

 

Those pupils currently attending the school who live outside the zone have their places 

protected but after the zone is in place new enrolments from beyond the boundaries may 

be subject to a ballot to gain enrolment. 

 

Confirmation of the zone boundaries will be published after consultation with local 

schools and the Ministry of Education. 

 

For further information contact the school principal or the Board chair at 

office@nevn.school.nz 
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